
 

      February 15, 2011 

 

Dear Convention Attendee, 

 

Thank you again for signing up to participate in what is going to be another remarkable AGC 

Convention.  As you probably already know, last year we started a new Convention tradition 

of hosting an AGC Charities Operation Opening Doors project immediately before the start of 

WKH�FRQYHQWLRQ���:H¶UH�FRQWLQXLQJ�WKDW�WUDGLWLRQ�WKLV�\HDU��DQG�ZLOO�EH�PDNLQJ�VLJQLILFDQW�

improvements to the home of one very special family in Las Vegas. 

  

This year we will be assisWLQJ�WKH�5RWWD�IDPLO\���7KH�5RWWD¶V�± who have adopted five children 

with unique medical needs ± 16 year-old daughter Ashlyn is suffering from Lennox-Gastaut 

Syndrome, an extremely rare form of childhood-RQVHW�HSLOHSV\���$V�WKHLU�GDXJKWHU¶V�FRQGLWLRQ�

worsens, Ashlyn is becoming increasingly wheelchair bound, making it difficult for the 

family to move her around their split-level house.  Click here to learn a little more about the 

5RWWD�IDPLO\�DQG�WKLV�\HDU¶V�2SHUDWLRQ�2SHQLQJ�'RRUV�SURMHFW� 

 

AGC member Ja\QHV�&RUSRUWDWLRQ¶V�6WHYH�%URRNH and Gary Congdon of Lee & Sakahara 

Architects are very generously donating their time to help oversee the project and are 

currently drafting plans to install new wheelchair accessible ramps and bathroom fixtures.  

http://agccharities.org/operation-opening-doors/current-efforts/
http://www.agc.org/galleries/default-file/OOD%20Supplies%27%20List%20and%20Cost.pdf
mailto:rosson@agc.org

